
 

 Got some junk to get rid of? Here’s your chance! We 
are having our neighborhood cleanup in partnership with 
the City of Vancouver, Rose Village and Fourth Plain Village      

Neighborhoods. 

 The dump site will be located at Memorial Lutheran 
Church on N. Grand Blvd. between E. 28th and E. 29th 

Streets and will be open from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
 

Want to volunteer? Have some questions? 

Contact us at: MeadowHomesNA@gmail.com 
 

What’s Accepted  
 

• Bulky Items: Items that go to the 

dump 

• Yard Debris: Branches, leaves,  

vines 

• Scrap Metal: Metal grills, lawn 

chairs, mowers, etc.  
 

 

What’s NOT Accepted? 

• Household trash or contractor waste 

• Concrete, rocks, sod or dirt 

• Tires 

• Roofing material 

• Styrofoam 

• Household hazardous items 

• Electronics 

Look for the reminder postcard coming in the mail soon! 

The City of Vancouver supports the neighborhood associations in their efforts for share vital information 

with residents. The information provided in the neighborhood association newsletters, however, do not 

necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the city determine whether the     

information published is accurate or appropriate. 

Printed by the City of Vancouver—Office of Neighborhoods. 


